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September 25, 2024 
 
Rochester NY USBC Organizational Announcement! 
 
Dear Members of the Rochester NY USBC, 
 
It is with a mix of gratitude and heartfelt sentiment that we announce Mimi Lucey’s decision to step down from 
her role as Vice President of the Rochester NY USBC, effective immediately. Mimi has served our association 
with unwavering dedication and passion for many years, positively impacting the local bowling community in 
countless ways. 
 
We want to extend our sincerest thanks to Mimi for her extraordinary commitment, leadership, and tireless work 
in support of our bowlers. Her contributions have left an indelible mark, and she will be deeply missed in her 
role. We wish her the very best as she focuses on her health and ability to continue to volunteer within the 
bowling community in new ways. 
 
In light of this transition, we are pleased to announce that the board has moved to appoint Shanna Chepelsky as 
the new Vice President. Shanna has been an integral part of our community, and we are confident she will bring 
great energy and leadership to the role. 
 
 We are excited to share that the board has approved a new opportunity for the 24/25 tournament season with an 
addition of $5,000 to the prize fund for our Rochester NY USBC association tournaments. That’s an additional 
$500 added to each Youth and Adult event! 
 
We thank you all for your continued support and look forward to the upcoming season with the addition of 
Shanna’s leadership. Let’s honor Mimi’s legacy by continuing to strengthen and grow our beloved bowling 
community. 
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